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Technically Approved

Gülşah ÖZALP 

R&D Center Supervisor

Approved 

Yeşim BILGIC

Quality Assurance Supervisor

Dear Customer,

Hereby we confirm that all products, the European Union Regulation (EC) 1907/2006

governing the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH)

and that it does not contain more than 0.1% by weight of the substances included in list of

‘Substances of Very High Concern (SHVC)’

(Status: November 2024 / Link: https://echa.europa.eu/de/candidate-list-table)

On November 7ᵗʰ, 2024, the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) added 5 new substances to

the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern for eventual inclusion on the Annex

XIV List of Substances subject to Authorisation. This brings the total number of Substances of

Very High Concern (SVHC) on the Candidate List to 242.

As our products are “cable”, they go under the section “article” under the REACH Article 3(3).

The REACH obligations for our cables are based on the Article 7(1) and Article 7(2) criteria

(registration and notification of articles). As under normal and anticipated conditions emmitance

of any substance from the article is not possible, according to Article 7(1) we are exempt from

registration.

We requested and have been receiving from our suppliers the declarations showing that their 

products do not include the high risk substances (SVHC) and this process is still continuing. If 

there is a critical finding within this process, you shall be duly informed. (COMMISSION 

REGULATION (EU) 2021/2204)

https://echa.europa.eu/de/candidate-list-table
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